From:

To:

RE: Request for Delegation - April 9, 2021 Executive Committee Meeting Subject:

Wednesday, April 7, 2021 12:49:19 AM Date:

Attachments: image001.png

I feel the process is not designed for public concerns to be addressed. On July 29, 2011 we had an understanding regarding the Clairville Trail in that the neighbouring area residences would investigate with the TRCA certain aspects of the trail, TRCA had 10 years to investigate with the neighbouring area residences and did not do this. The trail is moving along and the time to meet with the residence has not been dealt with. This

is wrong and should be addressed now not in the future, it should have been addressed during the past 10 years before the trail construction commenced.

We are demanding a full investigation into the process and the reason that we were not contacted prior to the commencement of the construction as we were led to believe back in 2011 would occur.

The TRCA HAS LOST Any credibility with the neighbouring area residences at this time.

We are apposed to the trail and will not be in favour of any connections to our Valleycreek neighbourhood.

I have heard how these connection are for our neighbourhood, thanks but no thanks we want no part of the trail.

The Vista blocks are not to be part of any access points to the unwanted Trail.

I want the TRCA TO MEET ASAP WITH US, we are requesting that we appear at you meeting to Express our frustration and disappointment in the way we have been treated and left out of the process.

Please share this at the April 9, 2021 executive meeting as I am not being allowed to participate by the TRCA.

Thanks Tony